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D.O. No. K-12052-9/13/2020-LH-Pt(1) Dated: 01° October, 2021 

o 

Dear, Sef Modawy / 

As you are aware, Veterinary Council of India has to fill 15% All India quota seats 

in recognized veterinary colleges through a common entrance exam i.e. National 

Eligibility-cum-EntranceTest (Undergraduate) (or NEET (UG). ‘NEET’ was conducted on 

12"" September, 2021 and its results are underway. 

Keeping in view the delay in NEET due to COVID-19 pandemic, the last date of 

admission to BVSc & AH course in the recognized Veterinary Colleges, which is 30 

September 2021, is now extended from 30/09/2021 to 28" February 2022 (or till such 

date as notified by the Government). 

wily regards, 
Yours sincerely, 

Coa 
(Upamanyy /Bas 

To, 

a) Principal Secretary / Secretary Animal Husbandry Department (all States /UTs) 

b) Vice Chancellors of Veterinary Universities/Agriculture Universities/all other 

Universities having affiliated Veterinary Colleges (all states) 

c) Registrars of Veterinary Universities /Agriculture Universities/all other 

Universities having affiliated Veterinary Colleges (all states) 

Copy for information to — 

i) PS to Hon’ble FAHD Minister/ PS to Hon’ble MOS (AHD) 

ii) PPS to Secretary (AHD) 

iil) PS to AHC / JS (ANLM) / JS (CDD) / JS (Admn) 

iv) Secretary Veterinary Council of India 

v) NIC for uploading on the Department’s website 
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